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Children can bring their Christmas cards from Tuesday 1st 

December.  Cards should be taken to your child’s class.  They 

will be quarantined and then given out to the children.  Please 

note that we are unable to give out class lists due to GDPR.  If 

children wish to send a card to a child in another class, please 

ensure it has their class name or year group on the envelope!  

These should also be given to your child’s own teacher. 

 

1. Sophie (Y3) 

2. Joe (Y2) 

3. Nevaeh (Y4) 

4. Jack W (Y3) 

5. Harvey (Y3) 

6. Jake (Y3) 

7. Esta (Y3) 

8. Grace (Y2) 

9. Bobbie-Jean (Y3) 

10. Ruby (Y2) 

 

 

Wednesday 9th 

December 

Children can come in a 

Christmas Jumper in 

return for a donation to 

school.  We are also 

hoping to film the 

classes Christmas 

messages / 

‘performances’ on this 

day. 

 

Important Safety Messages 

We have had occasions when children have been climbing on 

the school roof out of school hours.  As it is dark, we have been 

unable to identify the children, but they could be primary age.  

Please talk to your children about the dangers of doing this.  I will 

be contacting the police to alert them to this problem. 

We have also been made aware that some KS2 children have 

been running across the main road outside school, sometimes 

deliberately in front of oncoming traffic, at the start and end of 

the school day.  This is very concerning; there have been a couple 

of instances that have nearly caused serious accidents.  We are 

regularly teaching the importance of road safety with the 

children in school, but please have the conversation with your 

children at home.  If this continues, we will have to insist that 

children are accompanied to and from school. 

Thank you for your continued support.   

http://www.hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk


 

Water Bottles 

Juice should only be brought to school as part of a packed lunch.  The bottles children use 

throughout the day should be water only.  Fizzy drinks are not permitted in school at all.   

 

PE Kits 

Please ensure all KS2 children have their PE kit in school all week, it will be sent home towards 

the end of the week for washing.  


